
Owner of the drinking water system




date


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE / MEDIA ADVISORY
Region/s DO NOT DRINK WATER ADVISORY LIFTED
The precautionary DO NOT DRINK WATER ADVISORY issued to residents in the region on date has been lifted by the Eastern Ontario Health Unit (EOHU) after recent water samples confirmed that water from the region drinking water system is safe for consumption.

“All residents of the region can be confident that their water is safe for drinking” states Dr. Paul Roumeliotis, Medical Officer of Health.
The EOHU continues to work with the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change, and the the region to monitor the situation.

For more information, please contact contact name at phone number. You can also visit website.

Please share this information with residents of the affected sector.
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